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My name 1s Terry Goodwin .We own two taxi cabs i our superannuation fund.
We are self funded retirees and have paid our share of tax all our working

lives, as did my farther who served his country to give us a better life. I

cannot understand a State or Federal Government letting an organisation like
Uber come into our country and make a mockery of the hard working australian
citizens and governments.

They are uninsured to drive a commercial vehicle

They do not have safety checks on there vehicles

They do not have criminal record checks for their drivers ( only their own )

They take 30% off their drivers and this money goes overseas tax free

They do not have to pay the taxi licence registration fee of approx $7000 a year.
They do not have safety checks on there vehicles as we do twice a year

They do not have to install cameras as we have to as demanded by your transport
departments

I was speaking to a friend, who stated after she had heard of the rape of an
indian women 1n Delhi that if it would have happened in Australia ,and 1t will,
she would be suing the state goverment for allowing this illegal operation to
carry on.

Yours Sincerely
Terry Goodwin



